
 
 
 
 
 

Join Leaders, Exchange Ideas, Take Action! 
www.fallbrookrotary.org 

Rotary View 
The Rotary Club of Fallbrook 
 
May 4, 2023  Volume 77, Number 29 
  
Thursday’s Program 

Citizens’ Law Enforcement Review Board 
We are at Grand Tradition this week. 
Our guest speaker will be Paul 
Parker, Executive Officer of the 
Citizens’ Law Enforcement 
Review Board (CLERB). County 
voters established the CLERB in 
1990 to independently and impartially investigate 
complaints against San Diego County Sheriff's 
deputies and probation officers. The board is 
composed of eleven volunteers from the County's 
five Supervisory Districts. Review Board members 
are nominated by the County's Chief Administrative 
Officer and appointed by the Board of Supervisors. 

Looking Ahead 
May 11 – Club Social 

No meeting next week. We’ll be 
coming together for a social at 
the Fallbrook Historical Society. 
We will gather from 5:00 to 7:00 
PM. Docents will be on hand to 
give us a brief history of the 
property and answer questions.  

Food will be provided by Dominick’s Delicatessen. 
Cost for the evening is $15.00 per person. 

Upcoming Events 
 

May 11 ............. Club Social 
May 18 ............. Club Meeting at Grand Tradition 
May 18 ............. Club Board Meeting 
May 20 ............. Highway Cleanup 
May 24 ............. Neighborhood Food Distribution 
May 25 ............. Dark – Memorial Day 
June 1 ............... Club Meeting at Grand Tradition 
June 8 ............... Club Meeting at Grand Tradition 

 
Students of the Month 

Fallbrook Union Elementary School District 
We recognized the 
FUESD Students of the 
Month at our meeting 
on April 20. Sixth 
graders Emma 
Howington and Adam 
Sumano Ramirez from 
Live Oak Elementary 

School joined us for lunch. Their principal, Patti 
Parson, shared a bit about each student and then 
Emma and Adam each told us a little about 
themselves. These two will be a great addition to the 
Potter Junior High student body next year! 

Supporting Youth 
RYLA Students 

We also heard from the three students our Club 
sponsored at RYLA (Rotary Youth Leadership Awards) 
at our April 20 meeting. Gabriella Cortez, Jasmine 
Hernandez, and Misha Patel told us about the 
outstanding activities they experienced at RYLA and 
the positive impact attending RYLA has had on them. 
It was a very rewarding time for each of the girls. We 
want to give a special 
thank you to Pam Cain, 
Career & Vocational 
Education Coordinator 
at Fallbrook High, for 
her help in making 
RYLA a success. 

Quote of the Week 
Every society gets the kind of criminal it deserves. 
What is equally true is that every community gets the 
kind of law enforcement it insists on. 

Robert Kennedy 


